
4/13/2021 Central Wisconsin Wild Ones meeting minutes

Our Secretary board position remains available: please contact Paul or Keri via email if
interested.

Seedling transplanting at Farmshed was a success! Thank you to the volunteers who helped
transplant thousands of plants for the group and for Farmshed’s plant sale.

Pfiffner Park update: Larger area tarped than originally planned, date for planting is May 10th
from 10am-2pm. We are in need of volunteers, so please reach out to Paul if you are able to
assist in this planting.

May 11th meeting will be “Technology and plant ID” with Tony Iwant from iNaturalist. Please
download this app if you have a smartphone in order to more accurately relate to the presented
content.

Today’s meeting was all about prescribed burns, as presented by Scott Fulton, who is the
president of The Prairie Enthusiasts. The recording for his presentation is available on our
private YouTube channel. If you are interested in watching, please let us know and we can
forward the link.


